
Images showing the general low quality door and trim installation throughout the home. A recurring theme throughout this entire project is that crews would show up sporadically at best. There was almost never a project manager or general contractor present on our job site. Subs were typically never supervised and the quality of their work was only inspected when I would visit the site. We'd constantly relay our concerns to Liscott. They would constantly ask for more money, but would almost never fix anything we brought to their attention. Even the repairs they would make were defective!










